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HEADLINES

A summary of this issue’s top stories…


ANSI Homeland Security Standards Panel to Hold Workshop on Transit Security 
To assist the transit community in meeting security challenges, the ANSI-HSSP is turning its focus to the role of standards and conformity assessment programs in improving U.S. transit security. A May 29 workshop in Arlington, VA, will examine the key issues, challenges and customer needs for relevant standards.
more... 

Standards Panel Announces Open Comment Period on Healthcare IT Documents 
The Healthcare Information Technology Standards Panel has announced the opening of a four week comment period for two Requirements, Design and Standards Selection documents. Once reviewed, the documents will form the basis of the panel's second set of Interoperability Specifications to be delivered to the American Health Information Community later this year.
more... 

Federal Task Force Releases Strategic Plan to Curtail Identity Theft 
The Identity Theft Task Force—a group appointed by presidential executive order to oversee identity theft solutions at the federal level—recently rolled out a strategic plan to combat the nation’s fastest growing crime.
more... 

ANSI Publishes Second Edition of National Conformity Assessment Principles Document 
The ANSI Conformity Assessment Policy Committee recently updated the National Conformity Assessment Principles for the United States. The document articulates principles for U.S. conformity assessment activities that promote confidence among consumers, buyers, sellers, regulators and other parties, without creating unnecessary barriers to trade.
more... 

William G. Sutton, Former ARI President and ANSI Board Member, Nominated as Assistant Secretary for Manufacturing and Services 
The White House has announced the nomination of William G. Sutton as U.S. Department of Commerce Assistant Secretary for Manufacturing and Services. Once confirmed, Sutton would serve as the Administration’s point person, overseeing the coordination and implementation of policies that enhance U.S. competitiveness globally.
more... 

HITSP Chair Dr. Halamka Named Among Top 100 Most Influential in IT 
Dr. John D. Halamka, chair of the ANSI-administered Healthcare Information Technology Standards Panel, has been named one of the Top 100 Most Influential People in IT in an eWEEK special report. 
more... 

Did You Know?
Introduced in this issue, Did You Know? offers a quick look at the broad scope of activities underway within the ANSI Federation, highlighting the people and initiatives making waves in standardization.



PUBLICATIONS
Take advantage of more great information…

National Conformity Assessment Principles for the United States
This document articulates principles for conformity assessment activities in the United States.

Check out our other publications and documents of interest.
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